
 

   
  
  
  

  
  Ms Carol Harris 

Clerk to Battle Town Council   
  
  
  
  
  
15 January 2024  

  
   
   
  
Dear Ms Harris 
  
Your recent enquiry 16732246 
  
Thank you for your email received on 09 January 2024, regarding the Queensway 
Gateway Road project. 
 
Discussions are taking place between East Sussex County Council and Sea Change 
Sussex, with regards to the timescale for completing the works and until these 
matters are concluded we are not in a position to state a definitive timeline, 
however talks are very positive and both parties remain committed to resolving 
these matters as soon as possible. 
 
Updates on this project are provided at the SELEP Accountability Board meetings, 
the latest one took place on 12 January. You can find the most recent update 
regarding the Queensway Gateway Road project on SELEP's website (item 12): 
www.southeastlep.com/meetings/selep-accountability-board-2/ 
 
For the time being and if you seek further background information or future 
updates, you can find previous and future meeting notes on SELEP's website. 
 
Thank you again for your correspondence on this matter. I hope that the 
information provided above is helpful to you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  

 
Rupert Clubb 
Director 
Communities, Economy & Transport 
01273 482200 

http://www.southeastlep.com/meetings/selep-accountability-board-2/


rupert.clubb@eastsussex.gov.uk
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